
 

 

JCLA joins TEC 

January 14, 2025 
 
We are excited to announce that Joseph Coan Landscape Architecture has joined TEC! Joe Coan, a 
skilled landscape architect with a wide portfolio of project experience, will enhance our firm’s 
Transportation, Structural, and Civil/Site Engineering capabilities. 
 
Joe joins us as part of our commitment to delivering sustainable and creative solutions for our clients. 
With his expertise in landscape design and master planning, he brings a wealth of experience in creating 
spaces that harmonize both natural and built environments. His projects have ranged in size from 
small-scale residential design to large municipal public parks, and his renderings are often used in 
public presentations to garner stakeholder support and establish a project’s vision.  
 
As we continue to expand our capabilities, Joe’s skillset will enhance our ability to approach projects 
holistically, ensuring that each design balances aesthetics, functionality, and environmental 
considerations. Whether it’s a large-scale streetscape, bike path/trail, campus, public park, or 
community green space, Joe will play a key role in elevating the impact of our projects. 
 
We look forward to the exciting possibilities ahead as we collaborate with Joe to shape beautiful, 
sustainable, and resilient landscapes. 
    
Link to original press release: 
https://theengineeringcorp.com/jcla-joins-tec/  
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